
 

From: Stephenson. R 
 
Dear Sir 
 
Re: Wimbledon Greyhound/Speedway Stadium 
 
I understand that a proposal has been made by Paschal Taggart for Wimbledon 
Stadium to be developed as a family-friendly, multi-sport arena, centring on greyhound 
racing and, we hope, speedway racing.  
Given that when this stadium was first built in the late 1920s it was specifically for these 
two sports, and that it is now the only location in the Greater London area where they 
can both be pursued, I would like to give my support to this proposal. 
I live in Sunbury on Thames, a few miles from Wimbledon and, as supporters of “The 
Dons” my family and I used regularly to travel to Wimbledon to watch the speedway 
racing there until it ceased in 2005. If it were to resume there then we would gladly 
come again to Wimbledon for this purpose as regular supporters of the Home Team. 
 
 


